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Comments: I generally support Alternative C. I was active in the Gallatin Forest Partnership (eventually leaving

the group) and although not in full agreement I think it's a fairly good compromise.

 

I am absolutely against Alternative D as it allocates extreme amounts of Wilderness management.

 

I believe Pika Point / Wapiti trails should remain open for mountain biking in the Taylor Fork . Mile Creek and

Lionshead trails should remain open to mountain biking also. Mile Creek in particular is a national class bike trail.

It is one of the few high alpine mountain bike trails left in Montana.

 

A connector trail open to bikes from Dry Divide to Bear Lakes in the Gallatins would be a great resource. I

personally would like to see Big Creek open to Bark Cabin Cr. but that is not supported by the GFP / Alternative

C.

 

All trails currently open to mountain bikes should remain open as we are losing tremendous amounts of trails

statewide.

 

Thanks!


